
Minutes for the May 26, 2015 Grant Committee 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:8 p.m. with Darla Rippee, Linda Kellogg, Tom York and Doris 

French present.  Wanda Freeman was absent. 

 

A motion to approve the agenda was made by Linda and seconded by Doris.  Motion passed. 

 

A motion to approve the 4/28/15 minutes was made by Linda and seconded by Tom.  Motion passed. 

 

Linda will work on the WalMart grant application and block grant application.  Doris will work on the 

soccer grant and the Midland Area Community Foundation grant for handicap equipment.  She will 

investigate to see what equipment is available besides swings.   

 

Darla is working on the Baseball Tomorrow grant.  She will check to see how we can get invited to 

apply.   

 

We discussed the hall renovations and how construction has progressed so far.  A generator was not 

included in the original grant applications.  The supervisor said it could be purchased later.  Showers 

would not be included because of the extra liability they would entail, even though the hall will be a 

shelter. 

 

Linda said the tire recycle will be held at the hall next spring.  The hall will be completed so there 

should be no problem having it there. 

 

We all will work on the wording for the mission statement and goal for the Consumers Energy grant 

and bring some wording to the next meeting. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Tom and seconded by Wanda.  Motion passed and the meeting 

adjourned at 8:02 p.m. 

 

The next meeting will be June 23, 2015 at the fire department. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Doris French 

Secretary 


